
 
AJI Cir. No. 16/A.Y. 2024-2025/ December     12th December 2024 
 

Subject: Winter Holiday Information and Schedule 
Dear Valued Parents, 
  
Greetings from the Al Ain Juniors School!  
 
As we approach the winter holiday season, we want to express our gratitude for your ongoing support and 
partnership in your child’s education. We hope this time brings joy and special moments for your family.  
 
Winter holiday schedule:  
 

 The winter holiday break will begin on Monday, 16.12.2024 and end on Friday 03.01.2025.  

 Note that the students will report to school on Monday 06.01.2025  

 Please note that our school office has adjusted working hours during the break as given in the table 
below:  
 
The school is open to address urgent inquiries according to the following schedule: 

Dates Days Time 

From Monday, 16 December 
to Friday, 27 December 2024 

Monday to 
Thursday 

8:30 a.m. to 1:30  p.m. 

Friday 8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

 
Note: School office will remain closed from 30.12.2025 till 05.01.2025 and shall resume on 06.01.2025. 
 
School fee: 

 As a friendly reminder, please ensure that the school fees are settled before the winter holiday break. Kindly 

refer to the enclosed fee statement for details. Parents of the students with Fee Dues are requested to clear 

before 27th December 2024. 

 Please clear fee dues if any, in full in order to avoid any disruption of tuition or transport services. 

  Any official documents cannot be downloaded from TAMM Platform.  

Modes of Payment: 

 We offer multiple modes of payment as mentioned below.  

1. On-site transaction during school hours (see above schedule)  

2. Online payments are accepted through the parent portal. 

Winter holiday assignment:  

 To keep the spirit of learning alive during the break, we have provided a motivational winter holiday 

assignment for students. It is designed to encourage creativity and curiosity. The assignment will be posted on 

MS Teams in detail; and a reminder email will be sent to parents, by respective class teachers. 

We wish you a wonderful winter holiday, and we look forward to welcoming the students back on the New 

Year. 

Best Wishes 

AJI Administration! 


